
 
Minutes of the remote Covid-19 Support Committee, held via Zoom video-conferencing on Tuesday 10 
August 2021 at 12pm. 
 
PRESENT: -  Their Worship The Mayor Councillor Owen Hurcum (Chair), The Deputy Mayor Councillor 
Gwynant Roberts, Cllr Les Day. 

 
Officers:- Iwan Williams, City Director 
 
i/21  APOLOGIES 
 
None. 
 
ii/21 DECLARATION OF FINANCIAL INTEREST OR PERSONAL CONNECTION 
None. 
  
iii/21  GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 

i. Food Share 

It was resolved to award the Food Share £500 (July 2021) 
ii. Coed Mawr 

The application did not arrive in time for the meeting. It was proposed that the Mayor and City Director 
be given powers to act and approve the Coed Mawr application post-meeting and as soon as possible. 
RESOLVED: The Mayor and City Director provided with powers to act and approve the Coed Mawr 
application post-meeting. 

 
iv/21 CITY DIRECTOR UPDATE 
The City Director mentioned the successful Gwynedd EUT Grant application and how the Committee intends 
to use the £7,500. The grant strengthens the Covid-19 committee budget, and further discussions will be 
required on how to best use the grant in order to make Bangor food banks more sustainable. It was 
proposed that the current Covid-19 budget remains as it is, in order to support Bangor food banks as much 
as possible over the coming months. RESOLVED: To keep the current Covid-19 budget. 
 
v/21 ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
None. 
 
vi/21 DATE AND TIME OF THE NEXT MEETING 
7th September at 12pm. 
 
  
 
 

The Meeting closed at 12.23 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


